Italy trip 2021 and Germany trip 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following extensive deliberation, I have made the difficult decision to cancel the Italy and Germany trips in 2021.  Please understand this decision was not taken lightly and I do so with a heavy heart knowing that these trips offer a huge learning opportunity and experience for our students, but at this stage of the global pandemic and with so much uncertainty, I feel that it is the right decision for our students and staff.  I would like to reassure you that all the monies you have paid so far will be refunded in full and you will receive a letter soon to explain this.
